To:  The Coastside Community

The Board of Supervisors, San Mateo County
The City Council, City of Half Moon Bay

We, the undersigned Steering Committee of the El Granada Waterfront Task Force,
propose the following good faith process, which we hope will lead to an El Granada
Waterfront Specific Plan that is acceptable to all stakeholders.

1. With support from the community, the affected landowners, the County of San Mateo,
and the City of Half Moon Bay, we will study the land uses for each of the noted

parcels.
2.
El Granada waterfront.
3.
4.
S
6.

Based on this study process, we hope to identify a specific implementation plan for the

This Plan will be developed with the participation of the overall community.

The goal will be to complete this process by June 1, 1997.

Any solutions must recognize the needs and rights of the community and landowners.
This effort will deliver a result that everyone on the Steering Committee will support.

Signed November 25, 1996 (in alphabetical order):

Name Representing

David J. Byers Landowner

Robert A. Coibion, Sr. Landowner

Larry DeYoung Concerned Citizens of the Coastside
Larry Kinsella Landowner

Chris McComb, Chair MidCoast Community Council
Michael D. McCracken Landowner

Johnny Patel Landowner

Joan Tharp Concerned Citizens of the Coastside

Elizabeth Vespremi
David R. Worden, President
Leonard Woren

MCCC Planning - Zoning Subcommittee
Half Moon Bay Coastside Chamber of Commerce
Citizens for the Preservation of El Granada (CPEG)



